

April 29, 2008

Baron Cowley Lichtenberg Foundation Suite 178 15 Albert Avenue BROADBEACH QLD 4218

Dear Baron Cowley

Thank you for your donation to help the deaf and hearing impaired children of the Hear and Say Centre. We do appreciate the time and effort it takes to raise funds and your thoughtfulness in donating the funds you have raised to the Hear and Say Centre.

Your gift will assist the Centre to give more young Queensland children who are deaf or hearing impaired the opportunity to learn to listen and speak which will enable them to attend a regular school and to integrate into the hearing community.

As a charity we must depend on the assistance of the community to allow us to continue to offer to all young Queensland children with hearing impairment the chance to live in a world of sound – your support is appreciated and will help these children to develop to their full potential in life

Regards

Robyn Symons

Development Manager

Hear and Say Centre for Deaf Children			OFFICIAL RECEIPT
	ABN 32058 430 069		17230
DATE	RECEIVED FROM	PARTICULARS	AMOUNT
29/04/2008	Lichtenberg Foundation	DONATION	\$980.00

Gifts of \$2 and over are tax deductible

Received with Thanks